
Oliver Hoban

From: Jacqueline Williams 
Sent: 19 December 2023 12:49
To: Oliver Hoban
Subject: Re: 4/23/2329/0F1 - FLEMING HALL, GOSFORTH
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Good Afternoon, 
Thank you for consulting Gosforth Parish Council regarding planning application 4/23/2329. The 
Parish Council considered the application at a recent meeting and supports the application. 
Kind regards 
 
Jacqueline Williams 
Clerk to Gosforth Parish Council 


